
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Friday 11th December 

Christmas Performances  

This week Year 1 and Year 2 have been busy filming their 

nativities and every class have filmed their carol for our 

virtual carol service.  We hope to release one performance 

each night next week and we will let parents know as soon 

as staff are happy with the finished products. 

 

 

 

 

Assessments 

This week the children have all completed their Power 

Maths Assessments.  These, along with our reading       

assessments, show the super progress the children have 

made this term.  They have worked incredibly hard over 

the last fourteen weeks and all of the staff are incredibly 

proud of them.   

 

 

 

 

Self-Isolating 

A number of parents have submitted holiday request 

forms in order to isolate before the Christmas break.  

Please note this is not necessary and all requests to isolate 

due to having vulnerable family members over Christmas 

will be coded to Covid.  Please just email                           

admin@breretonprimary.org.uk to let the office know. 

PTA 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Elfridges stall.  

The children loved choosing and wrapping a present.  We 

hope the recipients like them! 

This week the PTA have also launched their Christmas 

Raffle.  There are some really beautiful gifts to be won.  

Tickets can be purchased by making a £1 donation to our 

Just Giving page and the draw will take place on      

Wednesday. 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/

breretoncofeptawinterwonderlandwalktosanta?

utm_term=Rjdeq9wYb&fbclid=IwAR1iDFBr3ufrsFt0j8WNO

fY6cejViytXFVqvnOV6d7mbpUXkzhWYwFe-KvQ  

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Next week we are having Christmas Lunches for each year 
group.  Children are invited to wear non-uniform on the 
day they are having Christmas dinner.   

 

Tuesday—Reception, Year 3 and Year 5 

Wednesday 16th—Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 

  

Please note there will be no morning snack available from 
the kitchen on    Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th. 
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Coronavirus 

 

 

 

My child has covid symptoms after 3:30pm on 

18th December and I will be accessing a test. 

Senior leaders will identify close contacts and    

e-mail parents are carers to inform them that 

they need to self isolate. 

You must inform school if child is symptomatic 

and seeking a test 

up until 3:30pm 22nd December by e-mailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

Parents to inform school of the results (positive 

or negative) by emailing 

covid@breretonprimary.org.uk 

PLEASE DO NOT EMAIL THE OFFICE OR CLASS 

TEACHERS 

Senior leaders will record the result and  

Monitor the situation. 

Test is negative Test is positive 

If any bubbles close next week due to a positive case, it is highly likely families will have 

to isolate over Christmas.  Please be extra cautious and if your child is unwell, please do 

not bring them to school.  


